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December 20, 2017 

 
 

 

OBAYASHI CORPORATION 

Regarding the Search Performed by the Tokyo District Public Prosecutors Office 

and the Japan Fair Trade Commission 

 
 
On December 19, OBAYASHI CORPORATION (hereinafter referred to as the “Corporation”) was 
involved in a search performed by the Special Investigation Department, Tokyo District Public 
Prosecutors Office and the Japan Fair Trade Commission due to suspicion of a violation of the 
Antimonopoly Act in relation to a bid for the Chuo Shinkansen construction project. 
This directly follows the involvement, on December 8, 2017, in a search performed by the Special 
Investigation Department, Tokyo District Public Prosecutors Office, and the resulting situation is truly 
regrettable. The Corporation will be taking efforts to uncover the facts and ensure even more thorough 
compliance. 
We deeply apologize to our shareholders and other stakeholders for the concern that this matter has 
caused. 
 
 
 
Disclaimer 
This document announced in the Japanese language at the Tokyo Stock Exchange on December 19, 2017 was translated into English 
and presented solely for the convenience of non-Japanese speaking users. If there is any discrepancy between the Japanese 
announcement and this English translation, the former will prevail. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Obayashi investor relations at irk@ml.obayashi.co.jp.  
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